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Dates 

To 

Remember 
 

 

 

March 5 

- NO SCHOOL 
 

 

March 19 

- Report Cards Sent Home 
 

 

March 29 - April 5 

- Spring Break 

This month we are celebrating “I Love to Read” month. We started it off  by unveiling 
the Eileen Dean Memorial library. We are truly blessed to have a new mobile library 
and our students are enjoying going through the books and reading them. 
 
We also thank our teachers Mr. Agdeppa, Mrs. Stevenson, and Mrs. Neha for spear-
heading our weeklong Reading activities with a D.E.A.R Time, Poster making, Buddy 

reading, and Costume day. Each of  these 
FUN activities gave us an opportunity to 
read words in a unique way! 
 
Another highlight this month was that he 
Parent Group blessed the staff  with a 
Staff  Appreciation Lunch for two days! 
Thank you to all of  you who contributed 
to make that happen! Thank you to Jamie 
Siemens and her team of  amazing parents 
that planned it and volunteered to super-
vise in our classrooms. The staff  felt very 
BLESSED! 
 
Our House Groups have been working 
together on various things. It has created 
a good school spirit. They are preparing 
for chapel presentations that are coming 
up in the next few months. Please also 
pray for the teachers as they are beginning 
to work on Term 2 assessments. Thank 
you and God bless you! 
 
Mrs. Penny Bermudez, Vice-Principal 

I Love To Read Month! 



Pray  

for our 

school 

- Pray for New Families to 

join our school for the 

September 2021 School 

Year 

 

- Pray for the success of 

our Spring Fundraising  

Video 

February is the month we celebrate love. We are so grateful to our God and his 
Son, Jesus Christ who have demonstrated, and instructed us, in perfect Love. 

Love the Lord you God with all your 

heart, mind and soul. Luke 10:27  
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We daily encourage our students to    
accept God’s gift of love and salvation 
and to then love each other. 

The staff love each student at the 
school, and our prayer is that the    
children feel and know our love and 
support each day. 

As we approach March, we also start 
preparing for the coming school year. 
Re-registration is available as well as 
positions for new students. I encourage 
you to tell others about St. Aidan’s 
Christian School where our vision is 
“To be an excellent and passionate 
Christian school in the heart of       
Winnipeg.” 

 

Blessings, 

Ms. Carla Reimer, Principal 



Bring-A-Friend Discount 

NEW TIME 
Thursday 9:15am 

Room 130 at School 

 

Call or text Jamie at 

204-997-9712  

for more 

information. 

You may be eligible for a        
discount on tuition when you 
recommend our school to a 

friend! 

Parent 

Prayer 

Group 
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If  you recommend our 
school to a family and their 
child(ren) attend our 
school, you will receive   
one month free tuition in 
the 2021-22 school year!  

Please pick up a form 
when you pick up your 
children or call the office 
for more information. 

Registration for             

NEW students begins 

March 1st. Please bring 

back your returning      

student registration forms 

ASAP. 
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Thank you to Pastor Christian from the Oak Bluff  Bible Church for sharing the Word with us in 
Chapel today... 
••Matthew 5:7- “Blessed are the merciful, for they shall receive mercy.” 
••Mercy- having compassion on someone, take it easy on someone, to show compassion or for-
giveness on someone you have the right to 
hurt.  
••When someone offends or hurts us, we 
don’t get revenge.  
••Not seeking revenge or evening the score. 
••Why do WE need mercy? We have bro-
ken God’s law. And we deserve God’s pun-
ishment. This punishment is death.  
Similar to “forgive us our trespasses as we 
forgive those...” 
••When we receive Christ’s mercy, it’s our 
responsibility to show mercy to others.  
Jesus, on the cross, shows mercy to the peo-
ple that have hurt Him the most.. “Father 

Aberdeen Update 

Thank you Joy Lutheran! 
This month Joy Lutheran Church presented our Grade 5 class with Bibles.  

We are all truly grateful for your support and prayers. 



 Mrs. Erica Petersen was born and raised in Cape Town, 
South Africa. She graduated with two degrees- a Bachelor of Educa-
tion and Bachelor of Education Honours for Special Needs and Sci-
ences. 
      In 1995, Mrs. Petersen went to Germany to represent South Af-
rica in the gymnast strada. She also worked there as an Au pair for a 
time. 
       Mrs. Petersen came to Canada with her family in 2012. She 
started as a Teacher for the little reader program of Oxford Learning 
Center, then as an Adult Educator in the Adult Literacy Program at 
the Salvation Army. In 2015, she became a Teacher at St. Aidan’s 
Christian School as the Math and English Teacher. 
       Mrs. Petersen likes cooking and ballroom dancing. She also 
takes time to meditate and always tries to look at the brighter side of 
things. She is fluent in English and Afrikaans which is Dutch and 
German mixed together. She also speaks Isixhosa, one of the 11 of-
ficial languages in South Africa. 
 Mrs. Petersen is celebrating her 7th year at St. Aidan’s, and 

she is the Grades 6 to 8 homeroom teacher. 

Meet Our Teachers 

            Mrs. Vivian Klosse was born and raised on the Prairies, 
and settled down in Winnipeg in 1990.  Before that, she complet-
ed a Bachelor of  Religious Education from Prairie Bible College, 
Minor in Music.  Following her marriage to Greg, they spent 8 
years in Yellowknife, NWT, serving in Italy as missionaries for one 
year in the middle of  that time. 
       Vivian received her Association of  Registered Certified 
Teachers (A.R.C.T.) degree in Piano from the Royal Conservatory 
of  Music in 1994, followed by training as a Kindermusik Educa-
tor.  She has been teaching privately in her own studio since that 
time, as well as using her Kindermusik background to teach spe-
cial needs students at elementary, middle years and high school 
levels. 
      Most recently, she has been given the opportunity and privi-
lege of  providing a musical experience for Kings’ School Transi-
tional Classroom, Linden Christian Transitional Classroom, and 
now to St. Aidan’s Christian School.   
       Vivian loves to serve weekly in her church, City Church, as a 
Worship Leader.  She has two adult children and a dog named 
Buddy, and belongs to the Calligraphers Guild of  Manitoba. 
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Grades 6-8 
Students in the grade 6-8 class have been exploring their creative sides using 

many different types of  materials.  

They’ve learned that everyone can be an artist! 
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New Mobile Library 
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Parent & Teacher Meetings 
Will be held throughout March via Phone or Zoom. 

A  note will come home with your child with instructions on how to 

schedule a meeting. 

We were thrilled to unveil our 

new   Eileen Dean Memorial  

Library this month. The       

children are excited to take out 

and read books using their new 

library cards. This addition to 

our literacy program is           

immeasurably valuable and very 

appreciated. 
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